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Greetings FELLOW SAXON FAMILIES! 
SHS Community, 

These last couple of weeks have certainly been trying for many.  The sudden death of beloved staff 
member Mr. Georgacakis or better known as "Mr. G." took the community by shock and then followed 
with the Coronavirus epidemic causing the cancellation of St. Balderick's and all D211 schools to close 
has really changed the atmosphere at SHS and lead us into a somber start of spring. 

We hope the next two weeks allow increased family time and bonding along with time to grieve and 
look forward to servicing the SHS Community again after spring break. 

Best regards, Robi Vollkommer and Cassie Flowers, Co-VIP Booster Presidents 
 

Senior Yard Signs 

Get your SHS SENIOR YARD SIGNS BEFORE THEY'RE GONE!  

Online orders available until April 10th or WHILE SUPPLIES 
LAST! 

$15.00 each (2 sided, waterproof, & includes metal stake 

PURCHASE SIGNS online at 
https://tinyurl.com/SHSSeniorSigns 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 
       BUY A SENIOR YARD SIGN and show your SENIOR your Saxon PRIDE! 

 

Follow us on social media :  @SHSVIParents  @SHSVIParents 
 

https://adc.d211.org/shsvip 

Upcoming Events 
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Spring Cleaning Savers FUNDrive 
Saturday, April 18 9 am – 3 pm - SHS Parking Lot 
 
We will be holding a collection day of household items on 
Saturday, April 18 in the SHS parking lot. 

Help load the truck! Accept donations as the come in. 

Students can earn Harper Promise Hours for volunteering. 

Sign up here: https://adc.d211.org/SHSVIP/Volunteers 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Schaumburg High School 

 
Township High School District 211 
1100 W Schaumburg Road 
Schaumburg, IL 60194 
 

2019-20 SHS VIP Executive Board 
Co-President: Robi Vollkommer 
Co-President: Cassie Flowers 

 Kirti Parmar 
 Brandy Wilson 

Treasurer: Mari Okido 

 
 

Contact the SHS VIP at 
schaumburgvip@gmail.com 

Schaumburg High School 
http://adc.d211.org/shs 
SHS VIP 
https://adc.d211.org/shsvip 

Facebook 
fb.me/SHSVIParents 

Twitter 
https://twitter.com/SHSVIParents 
 
Join SHS VIP! Membership is 
open to SHS families and 
members of the community. 

Get Your Saxon Spirit Wear 
https://adc.d211.org/SHSVIP/SaxonStore 

Shop our online store on the Saxon Store 
page. Items purchased online can be delivered to 
the school for pick up, or you can have items 
shipped directly to your home for an additional fee.  

Reach out with questions 
schaumburgsaxonstore@gmail.com. As always, 
SHS VIP Booster Club member families receive a 
one-time 10% discount. 
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Support SHS VIP Activities— 
DINE 2 DONATE – 1ST & 3RD Wednesdays of the month 
Look for more Dine 2 Donate events throughout 
the year. We are planning Dine 2 Donate events 
on the first and third Wednesdays of the month. 
Go to https://adc.d211.org/SHSVIP/Dine2Donate  

throughout the year for the latest events. 
 

We would like to thank the SHS and Hoffman 
Estates HS MATH teams for participating in our 
DINE 2 DONATE in February!  Thank you so 
much for your support!  

 

The State of Illinois has ordered all bars and 
restaurants to close to dine-in customers due 
to the Coronavirus epidemic through March 
30. 
 
 
 
At press time, Portillo's (our March 18 
event) is open for drive-thru and is serving a 
limited menu. 
 
 
 
Village Tavern and Grill (our April 1 event) 
will be CLOSED during this time, but 
please check back prior to April 1.  
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Committee News 
 
Post Prom 2020   

Saturday, May 2, 2020 11:30pm - 2am 
 
This years’ red carpet event will travel through time and continue through the night as we take our 
ladies and gents of the royal court of Schaumburg High School to the grand castle of Medieval Times in 
Schaumburg, for a fun filled post prom event! 
  
The main foyer of Medieval Times will host the dance party for our post prom attendees and enlighten 
our post prom guests with music, appetizers, and drinks. It will be a magical night, you won’t soon 
forget.  
  
Come join us for a fun night at the castle at post prom! 
  
Transportation: 
Shuttles have been coordinated to help us run a smooth and safe transport for all students to and from 
post prom. For safety reasons, all students attending post prom are required to participate in the 
shuttle to Medieval Times.  
 
Students will be unable to leave early from Medieval Times and will also be unable to be picked up by 
parents from Medieval Times. The same procedure as previous years will follow where parents can 
pick up students at the Westin-Itasca at approximately 2:30am. 
  
Ticket prices: 
$55/ Person  
$110/Couple 
 
*Please note: There will be no horse show available as the castle will “hold their horses” to give them the 
proper rest they will need during this late event. The horses thank you for your understanding.  
 
Parent Chaperones Needed: 
Post prom is not possible without the help of parent chaperones. We will need approximately 15 
parents to help out the night of. 
 
Interested parents should sign up at the link below: 
https://adc.d211.org/SHSVIP/Volunteers 
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Concessions 
 

Concessions at Karate Competition  ** UPDATE** 
Please note that the Illinois Shotokan Karate Tournament previously scheduled for 
March 22 has been POSTPONED. At this time we do not have a new date. 

 

There is an Illinois Shotokan Karate Tournament scheduled for April 26. 
Sign up at the following link: https://signup.com/go/TychNck 

Concessions will be open for competitors and visitors at the Shotokan Karate Championship 
Tournaments 

Students can earn Harper Promise Hours for volunteering. 
 

Hospitality 
The hospitality committee provides support for the following events. If you would like to volunteer to 
setup tables, serve refreshments or check coats for the following events in 2019 – 2020, please contact 
Kirti Parmar at parmarkirti@yahoo.com or Josie Zakariya at zzjazz@comcast.net for more information. 
• World Language Awards – April 22, 2020 (2 volunteers) 
• SHS VIP Scholarship Awards – May 5, 2020 (2 volunteers) 

 

SHS VIP Committee Chairs Needed 
• Blessings in a Backpack—Arrange picking up donations from local grocery stores on Friday 

mornings. Contact Robi Vollkommer at gvollkom@aol.com. 

• Concessions Co-Chair—We have two co-chairs and are looking for a third co-chair to be 
primarily available for setting up the concession stand at home games. Contact Dolma Bharadwaj 
at bhasdolma@yahoo.com or Audrey Flechsig at audreyf@amitroncorp.com for more information. 

• Senior Yard Signs—Coordinate the sales of decorative yard signs to families of seniors. Contact 
Robi Vollkommer at gvollkom@aol.com. 

• Prom Fashion Show—Coordinate vendors and volunteers to show off the latest in Prom Fashions! 
Contact Lori Murray at lori.larsen22@yahoo.com. 
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Kenneth Young Center’s compassionate professionals help people of 
all ages overcome life’s challenges and achieve their goals through 
personalized behavioral health and older adult services. 

We help people feel good, do better, and find solutions. 

NEWS 

The KYC YAC serving D211 meets every 1st and 3rd 
Wednesday of the month from 6:30-8:00 PM! 

We meet at the Kenneth Young Center Office 
650 E. Algonquin Road, Suite 104, Schaumburg 
 

Our next meetings are: 

April 1 
April 15 
Service project on April 29 
 

We will have a Town Hall meeting with the 
Communities for Positive Youth Development 
Coalition on May 6, 6:00-8:00 PM at Trickster 
Cultural Center. 

 

 

 

 
Our LGBTQ+ Center has new hours on Monday! 
The center is open every Monday 4:00-6:30 PM 

and every Friday 5:00-8:00 PM for movie night! 

The Kenneth Young Center is now offering cost-free SMART Recovery meetings for youth who may be struggling with 

addictive behaviors. SMART recovery is a peer-led support program that teaches practical evidence-based tools to 

assist in managing or reducing symptoms. Meetings are held every Thursday from 4:30p-6:00p at 650 E. Algonquin 

Rd, ste 104, Schaumburg, IL. For more information on SMART recovery, visit cpydcoalition.org/smart-recovery 
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Join us! (New members welcome all year!) Form available at https://adc.d211.org/SHSVIP/Membership 

 


